April24, 2011

RECEIVED
Marcia Moermond MAY 0 4 2011
Re: 1459 Maryland Ave East (File ID: ALH 11-203) Gty CLERK

Marcia,

Thank you for your time and understanding during my Property Code
Hearing. You stated that I should inform you in writing of my wishes to no
longer be in the COO program. I wish to no longer be in this program. I need
to occupy this residence myself with the foreclosure of my other house (I
must vacate by Sept 4™, 2011). I have not rented this property and do not
plan to rent this property. The only reason there was an inspection was that
Inspector James Thomas informed me that I must have a COO because I
did not have the right to co occupy 2 properties without one property having
a COO.

If I could please be assigned a Code Compliance Inspector at your earliest
convenience it would be greatly appreciated so I can work with them ASAP
and make repairs where needed.

Best regards,

651-771-0001 (mail accepted at either residence)



